
From: Mwale, Davison (DNREC)
To: "Jordan T. Dickerson"; Keith Bryan; Susan Isaacs
Cc: Dustin Ressler
Subject: DNREC Review Complete--Tupelo Sands-WPCC 3056/21
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 8:17:13 AM

Jordan et al,              
 
 
DNREC is satisfied with the revised plans for Tupelo Sands-WPCC 3056/21. Once we received Sussex
County signed plans we will issue the construction permit.
 
 
DNREC/OTS/Environmental Finance
Enterprise Business Park
Attn: Dr Davison Mwale (PhD)
97 Commerce Way, Suite 106
Dover, DE 19904
Phone: 1-302-739-9941
New Email: Davison.Mwale@delaware.gov
 
http://www.dnrec.delaware.gov/fab/Pages/default.aspx
This email, including any attachments is the property of the Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control and is intended
for the sole use of the intended recipient(s).  The information contained herein may include privileged or otherwise confidential information.
Unauthorized review, forwarding, printing, copying, distributing, or using such information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received
this message in error, or have reason to believe you are not authorized to receive it, please promptly delete this message and notify the sender
immediately.
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